
March 13, 2012
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING & abc/lmi
David Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:
Pacific Power & Light Company’s Report Concerning Its Ten-Year Conservation Potential And Its Biennial Conservation Target 

Docket No. UE-111880
Dear Mr. Danner:
Enclosed please find an original copy of the Comments of Public Counsel for filing in the above-entitled docket.  For confirmation of receipt, I have enclosed a copy to be date-stamped and sent back to us with the ABC Legal Messenger.  A copy was also sent to the Records Center via e-mail on March 13, 2012. 

 

Sincerely,

Simon J. ffitch
Senior Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Section 

(206) 389-2055
SJf:cjw
cc:  David Nightingale, UTC Staff (E-mail)
      Deborah Reynolds, UTC Staff (E-mail)
      Beau Brown, PacifiCorp (E-mail)
      Jeff Bumgarner, (E-mail)
Enclosure
